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Resumption of production activities in Nichino India Private Limited and  

Nichino Chemical India Private Limited 
 

On May 12, 2021, we announced our consolidated subsidiary Nichino India Private Limited and its 

subsidiary Nichino Chemical India Private Limited’s temporary suspension of production activities (due 

to the spread of COVID-19 in India) , but we have resumed our activities from today.  

 

We apologize for causing concern to our customers and related parties. 

 

In response to the spread of the COVID-19, our domestic and overseas group companies have long 

implemented initiatives such as remote working, flex time working, and restrictions on domestic and 

overseas business trips. We will continue to place safety of our employees and business partners on top 

priority, and based on the policies of governments in each country, we will cooperate with relevant 

authorities and our group companies to promptly and appropriately take measures to prevent the spread 

of COVID-19. 


